
NOTICE OF BOARD MEETING CHANGE 

DUE TO THE RECENT EXECUTIVE ORDER – 2020-161 

WHICH LIMITS INDOOR GATHERINGS AND EVENTS  

TO 10 PEOPLE AT A TIME 

ALL PUBLIC EVENTS, INCLUDING BOARD MEETINGS 

OPEN TO THE PUBLIC, MUST NOW BE HELD VIRTUALLY 

TO ENSURE PARTICIPATION IS AVAILABLE TO EVERYONE 

THE AUGUST 27, 2020, BOARD MEETING WILL BE HELD 

ON THURSDAY, AUGUST 27, 2020 AT 6:00PM ON ZOOM 

INSTEAD OF AT THE PREVIOUSLY SCHEDULED LOCATION 

IF YOU WISH TO ATTEND, PLEASE CONTACT THE 

SUPERIOR DISTRICT LIBRARY OFFICE AT  

(906) 632-9331 EXT. 0 FOR INFORMATION ON HOW TO 

LOG IN TO THE BOARD MEETING  

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR UNDERSTANDING 

SUPERIOR DISTRICT LIBRARY BOARD OF TRUSTEES 


